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I oppose SJR 26. Currently, this is unconstitutional, since you are wanting to amend 

the Oregon Constitution to keep surplus tax money. It goes against the Oregon 

Constitution to take away the kicker and keep the surplus of revenue. This is another 

money grab from the government to steal the kicker from hard working taxpayers. 

After Oregonians have worked hard and endured the ridiculousness of the last three 

years with increasing regulations, inflation, and more taxes, this bill proposes to keep 

surplus tax dollars. We are looking forward to receiving our hard-earned dollars back 

in this economy where we have to work longer hours to make a decent living. I would 

have thought you would have more respect for the people who put you in office. 


